February 11, 1946

Dr. James W. May 626 Lathrop Building Kansas City, Missouri

Dear Dr. May:

Dr. Allen has referred your letter of February 8th to this office for basketball tickets requested for February 15 and 25. Please note the correct date for the Nebraska game, February 15. In error, some of our schedule cards and tickets were printed for the 16th.

I am enclosing the eight tickets for the two games and you may send us your check in the amount of \$10.50 covering the cost of the tickets at \$1.30 each with 10¢ added to the total amount to cover insured mailing charges.

Due to the fact that we have been out of regular reserved seat tickets for the Iowa State game for several days, I am giving you some temporary seat tickets which will place you back of the visiting team bench. This is the only thing we can possibly give you other than general admission tickets in the top balcony and I do not believe you would care to make the trip here to watch the game from that location.

Regretting that we do not have a better selection of reserved seat tickets to offer you and thanking you for the order, I am

Sincerely yours,

E. L. Falkenstien Financial Secretary

ELF:mp

cc: Dr. F. C. Allen